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Comments: I strongly oppose relaxing the guidelines for renewing and transferring permits for cabins in Alaska

Wilderness. These private use cabins have no place in officially designated Wilderness under the 1964

Wilderness Act. They were never intended to be permitted permanently. There has been more than sufficient

time pass for these cabin owners to prepare for the surrender of these structures. Do not make the mistake of

allowing these structures to persist into the future.


